
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €339.99                              

Envelopes €535.90. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

    7th July                

2019 

Saturday, July 6th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                          

Anniversary Mass for Mary Phelan                                                     

Sunday, July 7th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                               

Anniversary Mass for James & John O’ Loughlin                                                                         

Pray for Percy Murphy                                                                                                                                                                                          

Saturday, July 13th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                              

Anniversary Mass for Maurice Kiely 

Sunday, July 14th 

 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                             

Anniversary Mass for Ita Roberts                                              

Pray for Henry Boyle                                                                

The annual Mass at St. Declan’s Holy Well, Toor, Aglish will take place on Thursday 

25th July at 12 noon. This is an annual Mass in honour of St. Declan whose feast day  

occurs on July 24th Confession will be held at 11.30 a.m. All are welcome. 

Thanks to those who have completed and returned their Tax Refund Scheme             

certificates. There is a small number of certificates still outstanding. If you received this 

appeal from the parish and have not yet returned your please do so as soon as possible. 

This scheme is completely confidential and will not affect your current tax situation in 

any way. 

The time has come for the Graveyard Masses this Summer.                                                             

It takes place in Fenor this Tuesday July 9th and Dunhill the following Tuesday July 16th 

both starting at 7.30 p.m.  A collection will also be taken up to help with the huge costs 

of maintaining the cemeteries. Please spread the word. 

Mass Cards: People continue to pray, and have Mass offered for people when times 

are difficult, or good, or at the time of death. Signed Mass Cards are available at the 

Parish Office, please call to the Sacristy in Dunhill Church. 

Accord Diocese of Waterford are currently recruiting volunteers 

to train as facilitators in Marriage Preparation Courses, working 

as part of a team. Benefits of this training include:                                                                                                                                                                  

1.   The opportunity to work in a national organisation                                                                                                                                           

2.   Excellent personal development                                                                                                                                                           

3.   Develop presentation and group facilitation skills                                                                                                               

4.   Certificate in Marriage Education (Accredited)                                                                                                                                                                       

If you are interested in finding out more please contact Mary at 051-878333 at Accord 

Monday- Wednesday 10.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. 

Samaritans, Waterford and South-East                                                                      
Annual “Biro” Fundraising Days in Tramore on Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July.  

Many thanks for your support and your continued help would be greatly appreciated. 

Dunhill Multi-Education centre is recruiting                                                                                                           

August 1st start of the Training and Development Course (formerly known as Train the 

Trainer). This initiative is funded by the WWETB and fees are free for those eligible. 

Call (051)396934 or email enquiries@dunhilleducation.com for more information.  

The Good News Faith Camp is being held for Primary School Children at Glór Na 

Mara Primary School, Tramore tomorrow Monday 8th to Friday 12th July. There will 

be art, music, drama and plenty of fun. To book contact Pam 086-0726232. 

No 7.30 a.m. Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore until further notice.  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie
mailto:enquiries@dunhilleducation.com

